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BLACK SEA ADVISORY COUNCIL - BISAC

Bulgaria, Varna, 26 Ohrid Str.
Romania, 214 Mamaia Bld.

BLACK SEA
ADVISORY COUNCIL

Ref N: 038/01.08.2018

To the Chairman of
The Mediterranean Advisory Council

Dear Mr. Gianpaolo Buonfiglio,

The Black Sea Advisory Council is writing to you with a request to arrange a visit at your
office /in Rome/ in order to exchange experience and get acquainted with your activities.

We would be grateful if you could accept us for 2 /two/ days at any time within the period
20.10.2018 — 20.11.2018. We were hoping that we could be introduced to different
techniques and equipment and be given the opportunity to visit some fishing ships in order to
see how some technology typical of the Mediterranean is applied in practice as well as what
methods and what equipment are used to harvest demersal species — shellfish, bivalve
species, fish and pelagic fish. We are interested in any opportunities for the assignment of
scientific research to be budgeted by the advisory councils.

Our delegation will comprise of a six-person working group ‘Sustainable fishing - gears and
resources " and 4 people — secretariat. All our travelling and accommodation expenses will be
covered by the budget of the BISAC. It would be highly appreciated if you could accept us as
your guests at a date convenient for you.

Thank you in advance for your prompt reply.

We are looking forward to our mutually beneficial cooperation.

Yours Sincerely,

Secretary General of the BISAC, Yordan Godpodino

Chairman of the BISAC, Manaila Marian Sorinel
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